
 
MANTENO COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #5 

 
Budget Hearing of the Manteno CUSD #5 Board of Education 

Tuesday, June 29, 2010 
Manteno High School Library – 6:30 p.m. 

 
Open   The meeting was held in the library of the Manteno High School and was called 
Meeting to order by Vice President Martin at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Roll Call  The following members answered to roll call: 
 
  G. Dodge P. Mallaney S. Martin M. Nelson G. Preston - five (5). 
  
  Absent:  M. Stauffenberg and J. Toepper – two (2). 
 
  Also present:  Supt. Russert, K. Meyer, and P. Russert – three (3) 
 
  Guests – four (4). 
 
Pledge of Vice President Martin led everyone in the Pledge of Allegiance. 
Allegiance 
 
Public Hearing Vice President Martin opened the public hearing 
 

Mr. Paul Russert recognized Coach Pennington, High School boys track coach and Brandon 
Ringler who advanced to the State high jump competition and triple jump. 
 
Vice President Martin opened the hearing for the adoption of the amended 2009-2010 
budget. 
 
Public Discussion/ Comments – None 
 
Board and Staff Discussion/Comments – None 
 
Closing of Public Hearing 

 
Adjournment Moved by Dodge, seconded by Preston to close the hearing.  Voice vote:  All ayes – five  
  (5). Nays – none (0).  Motion carried.  The meeting ended at 6: 15 p.m. 
 

  Samuel Martin*    Patrick Mallaney* 

  Samuel Martin  – Board  Vice President  Patrick Mallaney – Board Secretary 
 

 SM/PM/df    *Signatures on file at the District Office 
 
 
 


